NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH PROGRAM MEMBERS

May 31, 2011

In lieu of the regularly scheduled meeting, the following information is being forwarded to you to bring you up to date on some issues of which you may not be

aware.

Four magnetic signs have been ordered for use on member vehicles as deemed necessary. The cost of these signs was \$156.96 and should be delivered within the next week to 10 days. This expense will be charged to the NWP's budget. We

have approximately \$300 left in our fiscal 2011 budget.

Monies were approved by the HOA Board to purchase stop signs to begin replacing the rusted and weather worn signs now in existence. The Facilities Committee is in charge of further implementation of this project. Additional speed limit and stop sign placement has been delayed pending further study.

There has been some vandalism of benches and other items along and in the nature trail area. We should all plan to walk the trail with Larry Alvarez so he can point out current and potential problem areas and to see how the NWP members may be of assistance.

Although the lake water level is woefully low, we should still stay vigilant of trespassing fishermen. The Pearland Police understand that we want to keep this area secure from undesirable outsiders and willingly respond to our calls. Their dispatch number is 281.997.4100.

Respectfully submitted,

Bob Stockinger

(H) 281.481.0061

(C) 713.594.5454

RFS1242@aol.com